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Dear Parent/Caregivers 
 

Re: NSW Teachers Federation Industrial Stoppage – 8 December 2016 
 
On Thursday 8 December 2016 members of the NSW Teachers Federation will be participating in a 
one hour industrial stoppage at the start of the school day. This industrial stoppage has the support 
of the NSW Teachers Federation.  
 
After an assessment of the number of teaching staff participating in the industrial stoppage it will 
not be possible to provide normal school routine. The school will be open and only minimal 
supervision will be provided for students until 9.45am. 
 
Students should attend roll call in roll call rooms at 9.55am, and normal classes will commence with 
period 2 at 10.10am. 
 
As Thursday 8 December is our Presentation Night, many students will be involved with rehearsal’s 
for this significant occasion. It is imperative that students involved in the night, whether as 
performers or award recipients, attend the rehearsals during the school day. 
 
No HSC Assessment tasks will be affected by this stoppage. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Andrew Backhouse 
Principal 
 

29 November 2016 
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